The <u>University of Nairobi</u>, through the Centre for Translation and Interpretation is seeking collaboration with the <u>University of Geneva</u> to start a Virtual PhD degree programme. Communication on this matter was kick started through a visit by Prof. Barbara Moser-Mercer (centre) of the Faculty of Translation and Interpreting, <u>University of Geneva</u>. After having a brainstorming meeting with Prof. Jayne Mutiga (right), Director for the Centre for Translation & Interpretation, Prof. Moser-Mercer held a meeting with the Director, Board of Postgraduate (left) and members of the Board where she made a presentation of the programme. The possible collaborators in the said programme will be the Centre for Translation and Interpretation and any other interested units of the <u>University of Nairobi</u>.